
051524 

 

Spanish Language Presentation for Tentative Revenue Sharing Agreement for School 

Separation Efforts 

A special presentation in Spanish is planned for Tuesday, May 21, 2024 from 9-11 a.m. via 

Zoom, regarding the tentative revenue sharing agreement for school separation to establish an 

independent Malibu Unified School District. 

This meeting will be a special District English Language Advisory Committee (DELAC) meeting, 

with all Spanish-speaking parents invited to attend.  

Here is the Zoom link for the meeting. 

Parents, staff, and community members are encouraged to attend a meeting in-person or 

virtually to better understand the projected outcomes for both a future Santa Monica Unified 

School District and Malibu Unified School District. 

 

Another opportunity to see this presentation is at a special school board meeting, Wednesday, 

May 22, 2024, 6 p.m., at the District Office: 1717 4th St. Santa Monica. This meeting will be 

hybrid. Meeting link will be posted online on this webpage on May 20: 

https://www.smmusd.org/domain/2977. This meeting will be conducted in English with Spanish 

interpretation.   

 

The announcement was made on April 11, 2024 regarding this tentative agreement. Read more 

about it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://smmk12.zoom.us/j/88056698468?pwd=K3hiT01WcGQ4d1RPanVMRXVPUFdsZz09
https://www.smmusd.org/domain/2977
https://www.smmusd.org/cms/lib/CA50000164/Centricity/Domain/2939/UnificationPR-RevenueSharingTentativeAgreement041124.pdf
https://www.smmusd.org/cms/lib/CA50000164/Centricity/Domain/2939/UnificationPR-RevenueSharingTentativeAgreement041124.pdf

